
Wootton Bassett Infants’ School Newsletter 

Issue 8   Term 6 2025 

All enquiries or to report 
an absence please 

contact the school office 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-
inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Dates for your Diary 

09-11/06 Phonics Checks 

13/06 Yr2 Swimming 

16/06 Yr2 Competitive Sports at NJS 

18/06 Yr1 & 2 Fun Sports at NJS 

20/06 Yr2 Swimming 

26/06 Yr2 Induction at NJS 

27/06 Yr 2 Swimming 

30/06 TD Day (school closed to pupils) 

02/07 ECO Day 

04/07 Yr2 Swimming 

07/07 KS1 Dress Rehearsal 

08/07 KS1 Performance 

09/07 KS1 Performance 

11/07 Yr2 Swimming 

14/07 SEN Coffee morning 

16/07 Whole school to Cotswold Wildlife 

17/07 Rock Steady concert to parents 

18/07 Yr2 Swimming 

18/07 School Reports Out 

22/07 Yr2 Party & Ice Cream Van 

24/07 End of Term 6 (finish at 1pm) 

 

 

Term Dates 2025-26 

Welcome back! 
It's hard to believe we are in the last term of this school year — term 6!  

This term is filled with lots of events, activities and of course inductions. Don’t 
worry we will set up lots of text reminders. 

The end of a school year also means saying goodbye to our Year 2 children. We 
hope they have a lovely last term with us and you will be able to join us for their 
transition events here and at Noremarsh. A letter from NJS can be found here: 
y2-transition-letter-2025_15123.pdf  

Some of the things planned for this term include:  

Year 2 swimming, the last SEN coffee morning of the year, ECO Day, a whole 
school trip to Cotswold Wildlife Park, a KS1 production of Aladdin (includes 
reception Choir), events at Noremarsh Junior School, meeting next years 
teachers and welcoming our new intake for September. Information regarding 
these can be found in this newsletter or will be sent out in due course. 

Our School Value for this term is: 

WE ARE PROUD OF OUR ACHEIVEMENTS AND THOSE OF OTHERS 

Phonics Check 

All year 1 children and the year 2s who didn’t reach the required mark last year 

will be taking their phonics check week commencing 9th June.  

What can parents do to help? Practice sheets are in bookbags. You can go through 

these with your children several times helping them sound out. At the front of your child’s 

reading book you will find everything you need to know including links to videos. A good 

nights sleep and a good breakfast can make all the difference! 

Results will be shared along with the school reports on 18th July. 

Please note:  

We have a TD Day on 

Monday 30th June.  

This may differ from other 

schools 

Swimming 

Year 2 swimming will start on Friday 13th June. You should 
have received all the information but here is the letter for 
reference: year-2-swimming-
2025_48767.pdf  

ECO DAY   

Wednesday 2nd July 

This year we will be learning all about otters and 

learning about how otters like clean rivers. 

How do we keep our rivers clean? 

 

https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/term-dates-2025-2026_56000.pdf
https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/y2-transition-letter-2025_15123.pdf
https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/year-2-swimming-2025_48767.pdf
https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/year-2-swimming-2025_48767.pdf


We are very proud to be an  

 

 

If your family ever find yourselves in 

difficulties please know you can email us 

confidentially at 
affordability@woottonbassett-

inf.wilts.sch.uk or visit  Affordable Schools 

on our website. 

‘Affordable School’ 

Visits to Noremarsh Junior School 

Mon 16th June- Traditional Sports Day (Year 2 only) 

Parents are invited from 9.30 and children return to WBIS for lunch 

Wed 19th June- Fun Sports & Picnic (Year 1 & 2 only) 

Parents are invited from 9.30 and we will stay for a picnic so bring a packed 

lunch for you and your child          

Children will need to be dropped at Noremarsh on these days no later than 8.45am 

The infants teachers will meet your children there. Please don’t send your child 

in with a bag. They just need a named water bottle and a packed lunch on the 

picnic day. If you would like Dolce to provide a packed lunch please email the 

school office asap. 

 

Noremarsh are holding a Celebration Picnic on Friday 4th July. They will be 

sharing the successes of Noremarsh children. As a school we will not be taking 

our children to this event but if you have siblings that attend there and would 

like to take your infant child along, you can collect your child from the infants 

at 1.30pm, please let the school office know in advance.  

 
End of Year 

Trip 

This year we will be taking the whole school to 

Cotswold Wildlife Park & Gardens on Wednes-

day 16th July. This trip will be no more than 

£20 per child. We will send out further corre-

spondence nearer the time. 

KS1 Performance 

Our year 1 & 2 children will be 

performing Aladdin this year. 

The choir have already been 

practicing the songs. 

The performances will take 

place early evening on 

Tuesday 8th and Wednesday 

9th July. So get your babysitters booked in 

ready! 

There will be lots of information coming soon 

and tickets will be available to book in due 

course.  

mailto:https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/north-wiltshire-music-festival-letter-to-parents_17705.pdf
mailto:https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/north-wiltshire-music-festival-letter-to-parents_17705.pdf
https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/affordable-schools
https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/affordable-schools

